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Comments: My name is Justin Slaugh and I am an advid snowmobiler and also OHV enthusiast.  I am writing to

comment on the proposed closure to the Chugach area closure to motorized vehicles.  I do not think this is a

good idea as it taking access to public lands from those who respect the land and enjoy. It feels like special

interest groups are trying to end our ability to use our public lands.  I have family and friends that use this land for

recreation.  Please keep this open. Snowmobiling does not damage the land. Thanks 


